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FROM: 

THE VVILDLIFE SOCIETY 
5410 Grosvenor Lane• Bethesda, MD 20814-2197 
Tel: (301) 897-sno • Fax: (301) 530-2471 

February 28, 1995 

Chapter and Student Chapter Presidents 

Sandra Staples-Bortner, Program Director 

SUBJECT: 1995 Chapter and Student Chapter of the Year Award Deadline 

Just a reminder that the deadline for entries for the 1995 Chapter and Student 
Chapter of the Year Awards is approaching. All entries must be received at TWS 
headquarters by March 31, 1995 to be included in the judging. An application form 
and instructions were sent to you last November. If you have misplaced your 
application materials or have any questions, please call Lorraine LeSchack at 
(301) 897-9770. Good luck! 
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